
St Joseph’s is a vibrant, inclusive school that has a
reputation for being a happy, friendly and caring community.
At St Joseph’s we care about the individual and pride
ourselves on the warmth of our community where all our
pupils feel valued and can flourish.

All our staff are committed to providing high quality,
engaging lessons that meet the needs of all pupils whatever
their ability or individual needs.

If you have any questions on admissions, contact Helen Forster 
at: hforster@sjms.bwcet.com Proud to be part of

hexhamstjosephs.uk 

Transformational

Education

Behaviour is always exemplary,

and pupils demonstrate great

respect for each other

   

  

OPEN EVENING
Wednesday 25th September, 6:30pm

All pupils learn a broad andambitious curriculum
 
 

Pastoral care is exceptional,

every pupil is loved and

cared for as an individual

There is an exceptionalsense of community where‘Every child is an individual
and we help them grow’

We would like to invite all prospective parents and
pupils transferring to middle school in September
2025 to an Open Evening here at St Joseph’s.


